
                                                                             

Township Manager Report 

For meeting held October 9, 2019 

September Township Manager Business: 

1. Called Hondru Ford for Co-Star quote on new truck – no call back. 

2. Called Cain Chamberlain for Rivertown Designation update – still in 

process.  Guidelines have changed. 

3. Called maintenance manager Adam (Con) Mertz on Pringle Lane.  He 

advised me it will be mowed. 

4. Checked drainage on all roads. 

5. Obtained quotes from Johnson Quarry and Austin quarry for anti-

skid. 

6. Williams doors from Vestal door suppliers were in.  They think 

problem is in install. 

7. Discussed truck bodies (plow) with Terry Sheets of Bradco Supply. 

8. Renovation under way at Wysox C&N Bank. 

9. Called Bob Blaney of DEP concerning Modern Mobile Home Park. He 

was headed that way. 

10. SCT came in and repaired security cameras, labeled all wires in 

data closet. 

11. Mark Thompson of Middendorf Construction was in with Williams 

Doors. 

12. Spectrum Electric was calling Eastern Time on door issues. 

13. Requested Jake Brake study from PennDot for Leisure Drive. 

14. Shyla from FEMA was in.  She helped us get some odd paperwork 

in order and answer questions. 



15. C&N Bank donated $4,400 to Wysox Park/Boat Launch for new 

picnic tables. 

16. Drove all roads – checked for P/M issues. 

17. Attended Progress Authority meeting. 

18. Sent official (last) letter to Bradford Town Plaza on 

potholes/weeds. 

19. Dollar General and Auto Zone in violation last letter sent. 

20. Received calls on Wendy’s restaurant broken sign.  It is in process 

to be replaced per Josh at restaurant. 

21. Met with Jason Petlock from Insinger on FEMA projects. 

22. Sherry ordered all new street signs for Township. 

23. Attended Bob Lebo’s EMC awareness/prep seminar. 

24. Brian Endler of Stiffler McGraw was in to discuss our door 

problem also reviewing data closet issues – overheating, clicking 

noise. 

25. Liquid fuels money from PADOT dropping from $113,000 in 2019 

to $107,000 in 2020. 

26. Todd, Clay, Jon updated 5 year road chart. 

27. PennDOT advised Wysox Township of a November – December 

meeting to discuss the RT 6 and 187 project. 

 


